
Transition to School* Information Night 
For families of children requiring specialized services 

entering Kindergarten in September 2022 

Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board (HWDSB) is excited 
to welcome your child to school in September 2022. 

Attend this virtual information event to learn how we can 
support families with children requiring special education 

services for their transition to school. 

Link and QR Code to attend: 
https://hwdsb.info/Transition2022 

Questions?  
Please email transitiontoschool@hwdsb.on.ca 

*Formerly Early Intake Process.

January 20, 2022 
6:30 – 7:30 p.m.

https://hwdsb.info/Transition2022
mailto:transitiontoschool@hwdsb.on.ca

